December 1, 1977

Mr. Jeffrey Ludeman 229 Kolbe St. Napoleon, OH 43545

Dear Mr. Ludeman:

We understand that you are the owner of the premises at 611 W. Clinton, and therefore we are directing this letter to your attention, instead of occupants of the building.

It has been brought to our attention that the garage at the rear of the premises is in dilapidated condition and that debris has been placed in and around the garage area.

We have inspected the area, and believe that the complaint we received is valid. The careless storage of mattress and debris present a possible fire or health hazard, that should be eliminated.

We will appreciate your cooperation in having the area cleared of all debris and restore the garage structure to a safe condition.

Your prompt attention to this matter will contribute to the neat and orderly condition of the City, and will be especially appreciated by your neighbors.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Johnson Dept. of Building & Zoning

REJ:dd